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A trove of exceptional items, 
generously donated to Les Bourgs 
Hospice, have been locked away in 
readiness for the Les Bourgs Grand 
Charity Auction.
Among the 100+ high net worth lots available on the 
day will be Hermes™ scarves, luxury watches, exquisite 
ceramics and intriguing collectables ranging from coins 
and stamps, to vintage jewellery and Lego sets. 

Kindly sponsored by Cooper Brouard, the auction will 
be held on Saturday 23rd September in The Harry Bound 
Room at Les Cotils, St Peter Port. The auction commences 
at 10am, with open viewing from 9am. Parking is available 
on site and entrance to the auction is free. 

Full colour auction catalogues will be available for a small 
donation, and full details and a list of the auction lots will 
be released on Friday 8th September ahead of the event!

This very special auction is one of the many lifelines for 
the staff and service users at Les Bourgs Hospice - it’s 

significance to all involved is truly unfathomable.  
Each successful bid goes directly to the Hospice, and 
the funds raised, help to support the incredible services 
supplied by the dedicated team that commit their time 
and experience to the care of islanders who need it most. 

Funds raised for the registered charity are used solely  
in providing hospice care and maintaining the facilities.  
Les Bourgs Hospice does not receive any States’ funding 
and needs to raise over £1.6 million per annum to continue 
to offer care to patients with life limiting disease and 
support their families.

If you wish to donate to the Les Bourgs Grand Charity Auction, please contact Catherine.boughay@lesbourgs.com
Please note, auction prizes are subject to change.

Save the date in your diary and we look forward to welcoming you on the day!

Left to right: Catherine Boughay, Enterprises Manager Les Bourgs Hospice & Auctioneer Trevor Cooper
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